
August 7, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert Turner, Ph.D. 

212 Evangeline Drive 

Mandeville, LA 70471 

 

Dear Mr. Turner: 

 

Thank you for your letter of August 1, 1996 in which you alerted us to the recent surfacing of Clay 

Shaw’s journal.  We are aware of theses developments and are pursuing these records. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and please do not hesitate to contact us in the future if you should come 

across other information or if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 


